


She provided the Council with two handouts. The first handout lists the estimated fringe



K. Griffin announced that the College of Business honored their Intern of the
Year at an event last night.

J. Glenn reported that the Undergraduate and Graduate Bulletins are nearly ready
for review by departments (an email will be forthcoming). Along with the new
AMAPs, the new bulletins are expected to be published in mid-April.



